RABBI PROFESSOR JONATHAN SACKS 31 DUNSTAN ROAD LONDON NW11 8AG

OFFICE PHONE NUMBER: 081 203 9044

FAX: 081 203 5285

F- 0

22 November 1990

Rabbi Norman Lamm President Yeshivah University 500 West 185th Street New York 10033 NEW YORK

Dear Norman, ow

Your Sefer arrived this morning. Thank you so much for sending me a copy. I am about to leave for Israel shortly for a long study leave prior to taking up office of Chief Rabbi, and I hope to have the opportunity to study it intensively then.

201

I have read some of the chapters which have appeared in print before and found them uniformally superb yeshar cokhekhah. A really impressive achievement. I am lost in admiration.

Thanks again and with warmest regards,

Yours sincerely,

1, 1077 76WZ

Sta m

Jonathan Sacks